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A Message from our President 

Jeanette Stribling 

Hi all.  It is hard to believe that May is here and I am winding down 
another school year.  Although I’m thankful for the break this summer, 
I am a bit apprehensive about next year since I will have to leave my 
room of 27 years and move into a new one!  Change doesn’t come as 
easily as it once did, so I’m keeping my fingers crossed for a smooth 
transition. 
 
Don’t forget our annual Sharon Spiegel Memorial Picnic next Tuesday 
in the covered shelter at Butler Springs Park (6:00 pm). I hope you will 
join us for a fun evening of good food and great fellowship. We are 
asking that you bring a covered side dish, salad or dessert. Hamburg-
ers, hot dogs, bratwurst and grilled chicken will be provided.  Please 
let me know if you will be able to attend by this Friday, May 17 and 
what you will bring (jcstribling@bellsouth.net).  There will be no gen-
eral meeting in May. 
 
Our next show training class (Show-n-Go) will begin on Monday, June 
3 and will be held for 5 consecutive Mondays, ending on July 1.  
Classes will be held from 6:30 – 7:30pm at Speedy Paws in 
Greenville. Although there is always a big demand for these classes, 
there are still a few spots available. Please contact Bob Vandiver @ 
RLVandiver@charter.net if you would like to attend.  The cost for 
members is $35. 
 
Hope to see you Tuesday. 
 
Till next time, 
 
Jeanette 

mailto:RLVandiver@charter.net
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Sharon Spiegel 

Memorial Picnic 

  Tuesday, May 21, 2018 6pm – Dark 

 

Butler Springs Park 
301 Butler Springs Rd. 
Greenville, SC 29615 

 
The club will be providing Hamburgers, Hot Dogs, Bratwurst and Grilled Chicken. 

 
 

Come and enjoy fellowship and good food with your club members. 
Everyone is asked to bring a side dish, salad or dessert. 

 
Leashed dogs are welcome. You may want to bring a lawn chair. 

 
Please reply to Jeanette Stribling, jcstribling@bellsouth.net, 

 with the number attending and what dish you are bringing by Fri. May 17th  
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Sunshine Committee       Becky Ward   

It is the beautiful month of May once again and time for our yearly picnic in honor and 
remembrance of our late dear friend and member Sharon Spiegel. 
I so hope that many of our members and guests come out to the picnic and enjoy ex-
cellent food and socialization with members old and new!! 
 
Here's wishing a very Happy Birthday to our May members, Bev Crosby(8),  
David Maltby(4), Thecla Tyler(15), Patti Pennington(15) Jack Posey(25) and  
Allison Wyman (20). 
Happy Birthday to all and to those that are omitted due to personal preference. 
 
If any member knows of any members that need to be called upon or recognized due 
to illness, accomplishments, deaths or any other challenges in one's family please call 
or email Becky Ward @ 864-905-1230, wardbk50@yahoo.com. You may also contact 
Lisa Jumper @864-593-8649 or Paula Ford @864-8956837 with any news that the 
Club needs to be informed about.   
 
Hope to see everyone at the picnic!!!!!   
 
Sincerely, Becky Ward. Sunshine Chairperson 
 

mailto:wardbk50@yahoo.com.
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Members’ Brags 

Beverly and Tony Childs  
 
The StoneHouseHounds traveled to Kerrville, Texas in April for the PBGVCA Regional and Na-
tional. To say we had a great trip is an understatement. The drive home was much shorter with 
the Best In Specialty Show Ribbon in our car!  
 
Rockin' Rowdy (at a little over ten years old) decided to show the younger PBGVs he could still 
get the job done. At our Regional he was awarded Best Veteran and an Award of Merit. When 
the Saturday National arrived he was in prime form. Winning his Veteran Class (with Zack Hel-
mer handling) against much younger and very stiff competition, he walked into the Breed ring 
with MOM on his lead. Not being too ring savvy, Rowdy's Mom thought Rowdy didn't make the 
cut when Breeder Judge Carol Doerge pulled us out, looked across the ring and saw all the 
other nice PBGVs. What a thrill when the Judge announced Rowdy as her Best In Specialty 
Show Winner. It was so special showing him to that win. Rowdy is: StoneHouseHounds Na-
tional BISS GCHS HiCotton Can't Stop Rockin' 
 
Flirt Girl (HiCotton She's A Heart Breaker CGC CGCA CGCU) performed in Scent Work at the 
National and picked up two qualifying runs on her Novice Container Title.  
 
Willett (CH Crepu Visage Aged To Perfection At StoneHouse PCJH CGC CGCA CGCU TKN) 
was awarded Best Puppy In Sweeps at the National. She did not make the cut in Best of Breed 
where she was one of the youngest in the ring in a lineup of nice PBGVs. Willett also showed at 
the Mid-Atlantic Hound Association of Central NC where she was awarded Best of Breed both 
days. Pending AKC confirmation, Willi picked up five Grand Champion Points including one 
Major at this Hound Show packed with super nice hounds.  
 
Beverly and Tony Childs are owned by The StoneHouseHounds.  

 
—————————————————————————————————————————  
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Members’ Brags - cont. 

Beth Crocker 
 
My Irish Setter, Lincoln, earned a 1st placement in Rally Intermediate at the 2019 Irish Setter  
National Specialty!!  In addition, he also earned his BCAT title in Perry in April. 
 
My Boykin Spaniel, Tommie earned her DCAT title in Perry, in April. 
 
And my Boykin Spaniel, Gin, earned her Championship title the day before Easter at the  
Kingsport Kennel Club show in TN and since then has also gone on to earn 3 legs towards her 
Junior Hunting Retriever Title!!   
 
One more to go 

————————————————————————————————————————— 

Gloria Askins 
 

Despite the fact that Perry GA was our first set of shows since last fall (not counting Royal 
Canin), I'm pleased to report CH Legacy's Sharp Shooter JH is already NOHA#10 Irish Set-
ter!  We attended Perry GA Shows where Gunner received 3 BOS to the #1 Irish Setter all sys-
tems, an OH Sporting Group 4th & a 5 pt major Select toward his grand.  The following two 
weekends he received an OH Sporting Group 3rd & 4th and another 5 pt major Select.  He now 
has 23pts with 5 majors toward his GCH.  We were also deeply honored that Gunner was se-
lected by the Irish Setter Club of America Judges Education Committee to represent the breed 
standard in the Judges Education classroom training at our National Specialty last week! 

Not to be outdone by her son, GCHB Kinloch's I Do Delare, CGC (Claire) received 4 Specialty 
Best in Veteran Sweepstakes and 3 Qualifying Scores for her Rally Novice title.  At the young 
age of 10 Claire received a 1st place (8 competing) her first time out, a tie for 4th and a 2nd 
Place finishing score at our National Specialty!  Who said you can't 
teach an old dog new tricks? 
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The next meeting of the GKC is on June 18, 2019  

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Phoenix Center, 130 Industrial Drive. (Off Laurens road near 
Haywood Road)  
 
Meetings start at 7:00PM  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Bev Crosby, poshpoos@gmail.com 
 

All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the      
Wednesday before our monthly meeting. 

 
Jeanette Stribling - President  
jcstribling@bellsouth.net 
 
Blake Roulette – Vice President  
dorwynd@yahoo.com 
 
Paula Ford – Corresponding  
Secretary 
paulatwin@aol.com 
 
Bev Crosby – Recording  
Secretary  
poshpoos@gmail.com 
 
Ken Spiegel –Treasurer 

kspiegel@greenvillekc.org  

Gloria Askins - AKC Delegate  
askgja@gmail.com 
 
Kris Harner - Show Chair  
kharner@carolina-networks.com 
 
Ruth Turner - Obedience Chair  
ruthieturner@gmail.com 
 
Ken Walker - Newsletter Editor 
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Next Board Meeting: Monday, June 10, 2019 at 6:30 pm at Stax Omega, Orchard Park Rd. 

Greenville, SC. Any member is welcome to attend, however if you have business you would 

like the Board to address, it must be submitted in writing at least one week prior to the meet-

ing. Meeting minutes are published on the Club’s website. 
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